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 Parent/Teacher Conferences will take place on 

Thursday, March 19th, from 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm and on 

Friday, March 20th, from 12:30 pm to 2:30 pm.  

 The following is the schedule for AP exams: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Parent environmental surveys will be backpacked with students. Please 

complete these and have them return them to Ms. Bernabel (Parent 

Coordinator) upon entry. The 8th period class with the most returned surveys will 

receive a pizza party.  

 The 1st marking period ends on March 13th. Report cards will be handed out 

during parent teacher conferences as well as mailed out on March 20th.  

 We would like to thank parents for their support. As a result of our partnership we 

have improved attendance in our school from 74.5% last year to 81% this year. 

Additionally, we improved our College and Career Readiness Rate by 8% due 

to the January Regents exams. We also have more students than ever before 

on track to pass the required 10 courses during the school year in order to 

promote from one grade to the next.  

 In light of the Coronavirus spread in many parts of the world and here in the U.S. 

our custodians have been diligent in disinfecting many parts of the building on 

a regular basis. 

 Please stay tuned for information regarding our National Honor Society 

induction ceremony.  

 

Announcements 
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A message from Ms. DeGregorio: 

 
On February 27th, JKO was able to be a part of history by attending the first 

Broadway play to ever be performed at Madison Square Garden - “To Kill a 

Mockingbird.” The experience was tremendous! There were 18,000 students 

from public schools across the 5 boroughs. Mayor DeBlasio and his wife were 

there along with Spike Lee to introduce the play. The waves of emotions in the 

play were amplified by the roars of the young people in the crowd. There’s 

nothing like seeing a racist get what he deserves accompanied by the cheers 

of 18,000 - wow!  

 

JKO was sitting in the private corporate suites! It was just incredible! We went 

from being put on stand by the morning of Friday February 14th, to me being 

notified at 5:30PM that same day, as we were on break, that we got tickets. 

Thanks to Mr. Vincent and Ms. Wicks we were able to put a plan in place for 

when we returned from break Monday. 

 

Teamwork makes the Dream Work! A BIG thank you to Ms. Wicks and Ms. 

Kadison  for helping to organize the trip! Ms. Okwabi for helping with permission 

slips and for being a chaperone. Our wonderful chaperones Ms. Nieves, Ms. 

Denisi and Mr. Vincent! Mr. Williams for picking up the tickets for us! Mr. Urena 

for saying yes and making this possible!  

 

Ms. Acosta for helping with transportation passes and announcements! Ms. 

Bernabel for helping with permission slips! And of course all of you for signing 

the slips and being so understanding of the opportunity for our students! For a 

lot of them, it was their first time at Madison Square Garden.  

 

It was just beautiful and even more so because of how many people worked 

together to make it happen for our students. (See pictures below) 

 

Thank you! 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

On February 

28th, BSU 

presented JKO’s 

Black History 

Month Show. It 

was an 

AMAZING 

display of 

talent!!! 

Congratulations 

to all performers 

and a big thank 

you to Ms. 

Okwabi for 

facilitating this 

event. See 

pictures below. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


